Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s),

We are going to begin a study of Global Warming in 7th grade Science. We are working on a project with schools from Texas, Missouri, Pennsylvania, New Jersey, Oregon, Wisconsin, Connecticut, and Georgia where we will encourage Chimacum teachers and students who drive to car pool on Earth Day so that our parking lot will have fewer cars. All the schools will share their data on the web so we can see how much we lowered carbon emissions for that day. We are also collaborating with a class in Regina, Canada about a school clean-up project so it seemed timely that we study Global Warming while we are experimenting with our plants.

I am planning to show most of the movie An Inconvenient Truth with Al Gore. I will try to skip the parts where Mr. Gore gets political and just focus on the Science. I wanted to let all parents know so I’m posting this information on my website as well because I know there are different views of Global Warming and some might find An Inconvenient Truth controversial. Since this is a Science class students can feel free to share credible resources they might have with data on Global Warming.

Mr. González
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